
 

 

January, 2013 

 

 

Dear STCC Student: 

 

Enclosed, please find your 1098T Tuition Statement for 2012. All STCC students enrolled in 

at least one credit course are receiving this letter and tuition statement. 

 

The enclosed 1098T form reports the following information (where applicable): 

Box 2: Amounts billed in 2012 for qualified tuition and related expenses. Note: if a 

student was enrolled “in spring semester classes only” during 2012 and 

enrolled/registered for those classes prior to January 1, 2012, the applicable 

tuition was previously reported in box 2 in 2011 (the year the tuition was billed). 

Those same tuition charges will not be reported again in 2012. 
Box 4: Adjustments to tuition made for a prior year 

Box 5: Scholarships and grants received in 2012 

Box 6: Adjustments to scholarships or grants for a prior year 

Box 7: Checked if box 2 includes amounts billed for an academic period beginning 

January-March 2013 

Box 8: Checked if at least half-time status in any one semester 

 

The enclosed 1098T form does not report the following information:  

Box 1: Payments received for qualified tuition and related expenses and all other 

boxes not reported above 

 

Payment information can be obtained by reviewing your canceled checks, credit card 

statements, or by logging on to your WebAdvisor account. Please note that you can also 

obtain 1098T tax information for current and prior years via your WebAdvisor account. For 

more information about logging into WebAdvisor go to http://www.stcc.edu/webadvisor/ 

 

Information pertaining to the American Opportunity Tax Credit and Lifetime Learning Tax 

Credit can be found at http://www.irs.gov. If you have any questions, please call 413-755-

4696. PLEASE NOTE THAT THE COLLEGE CAN NOT GIVE TAX ADVICE 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Student Accounts Office 

 

Enclosure 


